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For more information, CLICK THIS LINK FOR THE FLYER.

Join Dad Jody
on July 5th
Help support the Shriners Hospitals by joining our Executive Officer in the Walk for Love on July 5th in Tampa.

For more information, see the April 30th Newsletter, or CLICK HERE to see Dad Jody's full email.

If you like to join my team, or would a donation of any amount, 

You can get all the details at 
http://support.shrinershospitals.org/site/TR?fr_id=1292&pg=entry, 
or you can always call or email Dad Jody at EO@FLDeMolay.com
To learn more, join my team or donate, please visit LoveToTheRescue.org.

Shriners Recognize Florida DeMolay

Tons of tabs!
Shriners Hospitals for Children - Tampa, would like to thank Florida DeMolay for the large donation of can tabs they made to the hospital this week
Florida chapter launched a tab collection competition among members earlier this year, this dedicated group collected 

Although they might seem small, the can tabs quickly add up and bring in thousands of dollars each year to support the hospital's mission. Want more information on how you
can start your own can tab collection? Contact Jessica Hill at jehill@shrinenet.org. 

 NEW MEMBER MANIA 
Goal:60 More by Conclave

Your Chapter Earns Rewards

Bring in New Members, and your Chapter will be reimbursed the 
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